

17th September 2025

Dear Parents/Carers

Re: Reception (2024) Pupils - Evidence Me

As you are aware the Early Years Foundation Stage has its own curriculum.

Parents were invited to register for access to their child's Evidence Me at the beginning of January 2025, so we could share your child's progress, happiness and development within the EYFS (Early Years Foundation Stage).

Due to the large amount of printing/cost of the files, we are to provide you with a USB memory stick which contains your child's Evidence Me account at the cost of £5.00.

If you would like to order a memory stick, please make payment of £5.00 via www.schoolgateway.com by Tuesday 30th September 2025 at the latest. These memory sticks are not replaceable, so please ensure you do not lose them.

Please ensure the safeguarding of your child and others by <u>NOT</u> sharing images on social media, such as Facebook, Twitter etc, as this would breach our data protection policy.

Yours sincerely

C Coleman

C Denman

R Petrie

Miss Coleman

Miss Denman

Miss Petrie



Executive Headteacher: Mrs T Skeggs Deputy Headteacher: Mrs J Massey

Peartree Spring Primary School, Hydean Way, Stevenage, Herts, SG2 9GG

Telephone: 01438 233900

Email: admin@peartreespring.herts.sch.uk Website: www.peartreespringjm.herts.sch.uk



































